ARTIST SURVEY

        Please take a few minutes to fill out the following survey.  The questions were formulated based on the concerns of the participants in the Artists segment of the two day workshop held recently at Gualala Arts.  Please feel free to add a comment at the end of the survey if there is more you would like to say that is not included in these questions.  

       Larain Matheson, Barry Semegran, and Jane Head, working artists,  have volunteered to collect the survey responses and deliver them to the Board of Directors of Gualala Arts for their consideration in future planning of events at the Arts Center.  Please send your responses by email to: larainapple@mac.com

 HYPERLINK "mailto:Larainapple@mac.com"
,  mail@barrysemegran.com, jhead@surewest.net ,  or place your paper response in an envelope with Larain's name on it in the side room of the Dolphin Gallery.  Please note on your response if you would like it to be anonymous. 

1.     Have you exhibited your art work through Gualala Arts in the past and continue to do so now?      How frequently do you exhibit?  If not, why not?

2.    When working with and/or exhibiting through Gualala Arts, do you feel that your needs as an artist have been addressed and met?  If not, in what ways can this communication and interaction among artists themselves, the staff of Gualala Arts and the Board of Directors be improved?  

3.     Would you like to see more exhibits that jury the submissions and select just those that the jury or jurors think are best?  What ratio of juried to non-juried shows would you think is the best mix for the Gualala Arts Center?   Should there be one or more than one juror for each exhibit?

4.   Would you like to see more or less exhibits that are judged, but not juried ( such as Art in the Redwoods)? 

5.    Would you like to see more or less exhibits that are both juried and judged (such as The May Show)?

6.    What would be a good ratio of exhibits open to local artists, only artists from other regions, or a mix of these? 

7.       Should there be more shows based on specific media (i.e., paintings, or photography, or fiber art,  or pottery, or sculpture, etc.)  or more exhibits open to all media?
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8.    How would you like to participate in creating a more enthusiastic, culturally vibrant community arts center? Possibilities include exhibit proposals, volunteering to hang shows, docent a show,  giving donations, etc. 

